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Father’s Day arts & crafts 

 
School App 

For updates and notifications 
on School closures, camps, 
events and more: 
http://appmc2.net/apphome?a
ppid=24216245-671a-4ab4-
ad72-96f9b7475e76 

Homework 

As a note to our new parents and 
students, most classes receive 
homework, which will be 
uploaded to our online forum 
weekly. If anyone has trouble 
finding the forums or encounters 
issues downloading attachments 
from the forum please contact 
secretary@huahsia-chinese.org.uk  

Message from the Office 

Please can you make sure 
students turn up to lessons with 
their own pencil cases (pencils, 
eraser, colouring pencils and a 
ruler). 

 

Please may we ask all parents to 
check their junk or spam folders as 
we have had some of our emails 
end up in there.  

Summer Newsletter 
Dear parents and students, 
 
Father’s Day 
I hope you’ve all had a wonderful Father’s Day this past weekend. Some of our 
younger students made little Father’s Day gifts. We trust that the models, along 
with the chocolates, were all passed to fathers - although I have a suspicion that a 
few of the chocolates went ‘missing’ in transit!  
 
YCT/HSK 
A huge congratulations to all of our students who took the YCT and HSK exams. 
The students achieved truly outstanding results with a near 100% pass rate! With 
such positive results we will be scheduling another round of exams in the new 
academic year. If this is something you’re interested in please let the School 
office know so we can arrange our teaching plans accordingly. 
 
Dragon Boat Festival 30th June – further details attached 
Our annual Dragon Boat Festival is just around the corner. Friends of Hua Hsia will 
be sponsoring the event, and have prepared a delicious activity for the day. 
Make-A-Zongzi workshop will give students and parents the chance to try their 
hand at making the delicious sticky rice snack. Spaces are limited so please 
contact the office to book your place! If you are more interested in eating zongzi, 
than making them, we will be taking orders until the 24th of June. 
From 1:00pm there will be light refreshments available in the Assembly Hall. 
I noticed a few of our students picking up the Dragon Boat pack from reception 
over the last couple of weekends, please remember to return these to us before 
1:00pm on the 30th of June, so that you can be entered into the Dragon Boat Craft 
competition!  
Lastly student certificates will be distributed over the weekend, these will be 
passed over in the classroom.  
 
Summer Camps – further details attached 
Summer camps at both Holy Trinity School (Hampstead Branch) and Ashmole 
Academy (Southgate Branch) are filling up. Book before the 13th of July to save 
up to 20% with our Early Bird Discount! All students who attend the camps will 
receive a free Hua Hsia t-shirt. Our T-shirt is also on sale (£5.00) at reception, you 
may have seen staff and other students around the School wearing them!  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Katja Ting 
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